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          18th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Y3 History Workshop – Monday 13th January 2020 
 
I have organised a history workshop with a visiting expert to launch our new topic. It is an 
interactive morning, divided into two practical sessions with break/playtime in between, covering 
archaeology, chronology, evidence-based learning, Palaeolithic lifestyles, and hands-on history 
including artefact handling and recording.   
 
The workshop is due to take place on the morning of Monday the 13th of January 2020. The cost of 
the session is £9.10. Please consent and make payment online at SchoolMoney or return the slip 
below with a cheque payable to Rural Church School Academy Trust no later than Friday 10th 
January 2020.  
 
Some of the artefacts are made of animal hair, so please inform admin if your child has any 
allergies that we need to be aware of. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Smith 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Y3 History Workshop – Monday 13th January 2020 
 
 
I give permission for …………..………………………………… to take part with the Year 3 in the 
history workshop. 
 
Please specify relevant allergies…………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:………………………………………..……..  Date:………………….…….…  
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